Shari Anderson

This is a prime example of OVER GOVERNMENT. This rule doesn't help Washington families. Its
too costly and too soon for this in our great state. The next step should be preparing the
infrastructure for such a mandate not tossing out dates to the public who are over burdened by the
cost of daily living! Stay out of my pockets Insley and thieves.



